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For Immediate Release 

September 07, 2024, 4:33 p.m. (ChST) 

 

Press Release: Hydrologic Outlook 

 

The National Weather Service (NWS) Guam Weather Forecast Office forecasts heavy rainfall 

possible Monday night through Thursday night. A developing tropical disturbance, known as 

JTWC`s Invest 95W, is currently located just northwest of Pohnpei near 8N158E. Forecast 

guidance continues to show a gradual organization as it heads towards the Marianas over the 

next few days. 

Model consensus indicates the possibility of locally heavy rainfall of 4 to 8 inches across the 

Marianas. Such rainfall could lead to localized flooding and the potential for flash flooding. 

 

Localized flooding will be possible in low-lying and poor drainage areas, while flash flooding 

could also be possible in areas of heaviest rainfall. This developing situation will continue to be 

monitored closely and a flash flood watch may be issued if conditions warrant. 

Guam Homeland Security/Office of Civil Defense reminds residents to monitor local weather 

forecasts and conditions closely the next few days. Outdoor plans and events should have an 

alternate plan in place should heavy weather occur.  

When thunder roars, get indoors. If you can hear thunder, you are at risk of a lightning strike. 

Plan ahead and stay informed with the latest news from your local emergency management 

offices and the National Weather Service. 

 

Visit the following links for the latest advisory information: 

• NWS Website: https://www.weather.gov/gum/ 

• NWS Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/NWSGuam/ 

• GHS/OCD Website: https://ghs.guam.gov/ 

• GHS/OCD Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/GHSOCD/ 

 

For more information, contact Acting Public Information Officer Stephen Cahill at (671) 489-

9517 or via email at stephen.cahill@ghs.guam.gov. 
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